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To Our Dear Patients and Friends,

Merry Christmas Pax patients! We are writing to let you know of the future plans for Dr Morrow and Pax 
Dental. Two years ago, Pax Dental not only gained an incredible dentist but an individual that captured the 
hearts of so many. Dr. Morrow came to Pax with the longterm goal of achieving retirement and now that 
opportunity has arrived. For close to 40 years in practice, Dr. Morrow has continued a tradition of excellence in 
patient care and had the distinct honor and  privilege to be your dentist. His service, love and care for his 
patients has been a staple in the dental community. Please help us congratulate Dr. Morrow in his new venture 
of traveling, having time with the grandkids and concentrating on enjoying life with his family. 

With that being said, after a long and careful search, we have chosen the right dentist to come onboard. Dr. 
Misha Mullen from New Orleans, Louisiana has graciously accepted to join the Pax team of doctors. Dr. Misha 
received her Doctor of Dental Surgery (DDS) degree from the University of Detroit Mercy Dental School in 
2020. She has a heart for outreach and has dedicated much of her time to community service both locally and 
abroad. Her enthusiastic and caring manner is closely aligned with our philosophy of care. With Dr. Misha’s 
experience and education, we assure you that excellent dental care will continue. She loves dentistry and is 
incredibly excited to meet you and continue serving your dental needs. Interestingly, Dr. Misha has aspired to 
become a dentist since she was 11 years old! 

We are committed to facilitating a smooth transition in Dr. Morrow’s retirement on January 16, 2025 and Dr. 
Misha’s arrival on January 6, 2024. As always, please call our office for any questions you may have. We thank 
you and have sincerely appreciated your confidence and trust by allowing our team to care for your dental 
health. Merry Christmas to our friends and Happy New Year to our Pax patient family! 

Warm Regards,

Mike Hawkins, CEO of Pax Dental 




